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NOTE TO MEMBERS 
 

If you are interested in 
receiving your copy of 
Pass It On electronical-
ly, please contact the 

Society at 
tfvhs@tfvhs.com 

Celebrate! 
You are cordially invited to  

A one hundredth birthday celebration  
Honoring 

H. C. òJoeó Harned 
Sunday, July 30, 2017  

one oõclock 
Trinity Lutheran Church Parish Hall  

701 Oden Street  
Confluence, PA 

 
 
Kindly reply to Lisa by July 18th*  

Catered Picnic Meal 
Hosted by the Turkeyfoot Valley Historical Society  

*814 -395 -3820 or 
tfvhs@tfvhs.com  

Your presence 
is your gift  

3rd Quarter 2017 

 

Please join us for this 
celebration and indoor 
picnic!  All we ask is that 
you kindly reply to Lisa 
so we know how much 
food to have prepared.  
We look forward to a 
wonderful event! 

Corporate Members  
Gold Members 

Confluence Lions Club 
Silver Members 

Somerset Trust Company 
Bronze Members 

Bean Counters III, LLC 
Hanna House Bed & Breakfast 

Confluence Cyclery; Beggs Printing 
Turkeyfoot Lending Library; Sechler Sugar Shack 

mailto:tfvhs@tfvhs.com
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I t was my privilege to present the H. C. (Joe) Harned Scholarships at the 2017 
Graduation Ceremony of Turkeyfoot Valley High School.  We presented two 
scholarships of $5,000 each ($1,250 per school year).  Each year students submit 
applications for the scholarship.  Besides writing an essay, they also provide volunteer 
hours to the society.   
 
This yearsô scholarship awardees are: 
 

Laura Dively ï She plans to attend Carlow University and major in the field of 

nursing. 
 

Alex Barkley ï He plans to attend Garrett College for 2 years and then transfer 

to Frostburg and study Accounting. 
 

We wish these awardees the best as they pursue their dreams and goals. 
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Classmates:  If anyone knows the whereabouts of any of these people, would 
you kindly contact me at 814-395-3610 or shirleylizetta@hotmail.com 

Thank you! 
Shirley Wass 

Class of 1935 Louise Critchfield Coo, Edward F. Hall 

Class of 1936 Mary Watson Hibbs, Mark Leslie 

Class of 1937 Ruth Tressler McDonaugh, Gladys Digruttolo Barry, Mary E. Hinebaugh 

Class of 1938 Mary Glass Cornell, Jane Cunningham McClain 

Class of 1939 VaNeta Rush Welsh 

Class of 1940 Russell Elkins, Dale Glover, Ross Kerns, June Rose Foreman Smith, Leola Glotfelty Wales 

Class of 1941 Harold Sanner, Mary Hayden Scott, J. Paul Stark, Margaret Woods Sultner 

Class of 1942 Robert Kurtz, Jean Burson Nichelson 

Class of 1943 David Baker, Sara Lingenfield Holthouse, Mary McNair Mullen 

Class of 1944 Mable Bowser Beckett, Aleen Reid Carl 

Class of 1945 Esther Frazee Fisher, Marjorie Margroff Sbrocco, Arlene Darr Swanson 

Class of 1947 Wayne Smith 

Class of 1949 Ann Hitchock Calhoun, Loretta Sproul Conn, Amber Reeves Liebmann, Kenneth Rush 

Class of 1951 Ann Waddell Waubaum 

Class of 1953 Thomas Lenhart 

Class of 1955 Rebecca Clevenger Glisan 

Class of 1960 Neva Jo Aldridge, Mildred Schell Harshbarger 

Class of 1962 Albert Dale Keidel, Ruth McNair Sweeny 

Class of 1963 Robert Bernard, Gary Conaway, Paul Fisher, Arlene Zimmerman 

Class of 1965 Jay Anderson 

Class of 1966 James Adams, Gerald Livingood, George Prinkey, Robert Woods 
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More ads from the 1927 Fall 
Firemanôs Festival from the 
collections of Barry Hayman.  
Thanks again for sharing 
these memories Barry! 


